
RYDE TOWN COUNCIL – RYDE PUBLIC TOILETS CLEANING SERVICES 2022-24 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town Council is seeking tenders from suitably qualified and experienced 

contractors to undertake the Beach safety and First aid service contract. 

The contract will be for a period of 2 years commencing 1st May 2022. 

The tender is broken into different sections, and we ask for Contractors to read each 

section in detail.  

If you wish to put in a tender for these services all tender information will be attached 

and available on the following web address: www.rydetowncouncil.gov.uk  

Any queries please email Jake.Babington@rydetowncouncil.gov.uk 

Once completed and signed, the copies of the tender document(s) should return in 

an enclosed envelope and posted to the below address by 4pm Wednesday 13th 

March 2022. 

Jake Babington 

Ryde Town Council 

10 Lind Street 

Ryde  

Isle of Wight 

PO33 2NQ  

 

It is expected that the award of the contract will be made by 19th April 2022 for the 

contract start date of 2nd May 2022.  

 

http://www.rydetowncouncil.gov.uk/

